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膝戒曲鵬調節同船的we富的綿飴統帥さ舶o軸的d雷雨嶋e他州心髄河gh軸き

Dea｢David,

ln the spi｢i章of the ho~idays′しido isle would iike to enhance and suppo鵬he Annual Newp〇億Beach

H胡day Boat Parade with the lighting theしido B｢idge! We hope that our contribution adds to the

d創如of合肥略章pa胞輔n th印脅r尋ね§p亀憎め｢s手張wel庵o鵬r庵的r㍉曲o鵬re重id帥瞭and

surrounding neighbors enjoying the lights and decorations for the holidays; and that all find章hat軸s

festive addition to the harbor adds to their holiday cheer and positive impression of our beautiful City.

Enciosedね｢ you is a sketch of the proposed decorations on章he Lido bridge as we= as an image of the

hig巾岬杓c°mme｢cjal grade garland and wreaths that wouid be ut=i曇ed on the b｢idge･ Similar to

Balboa Island, the deco拘粕鍋s wo融肋間岬e帽襲l鵬ga巾a的a融銅評ge w脚融c`帥tered at幹ch s贈e.

(The ∞st of these deco帽龍ons, ins劇Iation, removal and storage w帥be a闘o lsle ∞mm∪n巾

Association expense.) The intent is to have the decorations up every year from after Thanksgiving to the

New Year holiday; the exact dates are dependent on ava肘bi時of the comme｢cia‖nsta=ation c｢ews･

We have been working with your very helpful team of Abby Cook and Casey Parks to understand what is

鴫qulred fo再鵬C!ty Of Ne噂o競Bea�,ﾖ���4�4册�ｿ��F�e�X�(��R�h��ｴ�6R�FV6�&�Fﾆ��b��vP

unde劇きれd that the cos章of ‡餌06.00 for the C吋Ope｢ations group to p｢ovide同○ outlets a章the bridge

entry, one at each side of the bridge, would be paid by the Lido Isle Community Association. (Each side

of the bridge needs a 4-plex outlet inside a locking box with a 1〃 diameter ope血g for power cord

access. A drawing that indicates the source and location of these power outlets is a舶ched･)

We hope that this p鳩je徴鵬et§融棚you鳩p坤oval.肌棚e離郷time, pぬ総帥et us kno両f yo両ave

any叩estions o｢ need any additional inね｢mation･

議場
P｢eside喧しido ls!e Community Association

70宣Viaしido Soud

Newp〇億Beach, CA 92663
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August 27, 2021 

Dear Newport Beach City Council Members, 

The Lido Isle Community Association Board of Directors approved at the Augusts 11, 2021 Board 
meeting to professionally install lighted garland and a wreath for the center which will be on each side 
of the Lido Isle bridge.  The intent is to make the entry to Lido Isle festive for the Holiday season and the 
annual boat parade, similar to the Balboa Island bridge.  

The Board agreed to pay the one time required installation of electricity as it will be needed to have 
lights on the bridge and tying into what is currently on bridge will not suffice per the City of Newport 
Beach Utilities Department.  This enhancement work will be done thru the City of Newport Beach with 
the Association reimbursing for the electrical work approximately $6,500. 

The decorations will be used annually and the associations initial cost will be $16,313 to have them 
installed, removed and stored. 

On behalf of the Board, I am kindly requesting to have the Encroachment Agreement and Inspection fee 
of $4,175.00 waived.  

On behalf of all residents of Lido Isle and the Newport Beach Community, we are hopeful the fee can be 
waived and voted on at the September 14, 2021 City Council meeting. 

Thank you, 

Shelly O’Sullivan, General Manager 
On behalf of the Lido Isle Board of Directors 
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